
We hope all of our families, students, and staff had a
restful start to the new year. In December, SNEP
students participated in activities that encouraged
giving from the heart, thinking about community, and
others. 
January is nearly over and we are already looking
forward to connecting with the outdoors through a
traditional lens as daylight gets longer and temperatures
warm up.  Stay tuned for more resources this spring!

January 24th: Session 3 begins 

February 16th: Early release for Elizabeth
Peratrovich Day

March 10th: Session 3 Ends

March 14th - 18th: Spring Break

MARK YOUR CALENDAR

Yak'éiyi yagiyee (good day!)
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Photo on right: 
Gájaa Héen Dancers
practice their dancing
technique at the Naa
Kahidi

Photo on left: 
K-1 culture class
students embracing the
cookie making season
in DecemberCultural Specialist and KGHD teacher

Kristy Corduan

Staff Spotlight

SNEP Snapshot

Kristy has been involved with SNEP for 3

years. You can find Kristy using her

strengths towards supporting students

with academics as she works with teachers

at Keet Gooshi Heen. In addition to

weaving the culture into KGH, Kristy is

gifted in innovative and thoughtful ways to

bring the local culture to our youth. 

Cultural Para and K-1 Teacher

Lxeis'| Erin Rofkar

Lxeis' has been with SNEP for 8 years

working with all ages. Currently she

supports 6th grade students with their

transition into middle school and academics

all year long. Though she can work with any

age group exceptionally well, this year Erin

helps bring cultural opportunities to our K-1

students. Erin is at the heart of SNEP's

mission with her motivation to help our

youth. 

leblancj@sitkaschools.org

lakrisha.johnson@sitkatribe-nsn.gov

Jule: 907.966.1242

Lakrisha: 907.966.1266



**for Alaska Native and American Indian students

For updates and event info
Follow our Facebook Page: 
Sitka Native Education Program

GET INVOLVED WITH SNEP:

SNEP website

Ready to get involved this year?  Join the SNEP
Parent Advisory Committee . We are looking for two
teachers as well. Learn More Here

We appreciate all families, students, and staff in
their flexibility and understanding with our
delayed start date. 
December ended with students in Kindergarten
through 5th grade finishing art gifts for families
and friends.  Gájaa Héen Dancers finished art that
will be a part of their raffle. Stay tuned for more
information on the GHD raffle.
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Photo on the
Left: 
K-1 culture
class
students
learning in
action!

Updates, News, and More
Highlights

Interested in more opportunities
for your child?

Click form to learn more
about extra opportunities

Word of the Month:
Sigóowu Yées Táakw

listen to audio

Happy New Year!

Press play to access Our Grandparents' Teachings Podcast

Photo on the right: 
Blatchley Middle
School 6th grade
students had the
opportunity to
connect chemical
reactions to
traditional copper art,
uses, and history with
Mary Goddard. 

Click HERE to view the SNEP gallery

View Previous Issues

Cultural Connections
Connect cultural knowledge within your

home through the SSD family resource page

www.ssdact.org

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XjE2YzUAzmzjkxtvTlJ9AktKvjibd3Vq/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1GCqMkt0Nlqjfzks0iPZ-WYqk7Tgm4VkK/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1vD0KrZ3RlrakUK6pp1otCq1qowf9CwyY?usp=sharing
https://www.kcaw.org/our-grandparents-teachings/
http://www.ssdact.org/for-community.html
https://forms.gle/16dsBPoL4471xyGw8
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1GCqMkt0Nlqjfzks0iPZ-WYqk7Tgm4VkK/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1vD0KrZ3RlrakUK6pp1otCq1qowf9CwyY?usp=sharing
http://www.ssdact.org/newsletter.html
http://www.ssdact.org/for-community.html

